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Business at the Ballpark 
March 31, 2014 

[Statesboro, GA (March 21, 2014)]- The College of Business at Georgia Southern University will host the 
first ever “Business at the Ballpark” on Saturday, April 12 at J.I. Clements Stadium. The Eagles are 
scheduled to host The University of North Carolina at Greensboro at 4:30 PM. Allen Amason, dean of the 
College of Business, will throw the first pitch. 

During the baseball game, all charter members of the Eagle Executive Society will be honored on the 
field. Also, the College of Business student advisory board and the chairs of each department in the 
College of Business will be recognized. During the game, “Go Local,” the team of Georgia Southern 
student entrepreneurs chosen during this year’s 3 Day Startup competition to compete in and who later 
won FastPitch Savannah, will be recognized. 

Tickets for “Business at the Ballpark” may be purchased by calling 1.800.GSU.Wins. College of Business 
alumni can purchase tickets for $5 using the promo code “College of Business.” All Georgia Southern 
College of Business students, faculty, and staff will receive free admission with their Georgia Southern 
ID. 

For more information about the activities taking place during “Business at the Ballpark,” please contact 
Gordon Hunter in the College of Business by calling 912.478.5377 or by email 
(ghunter@georgiasouthern.edu). 
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